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[image: C:\Users\gilbema\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\797AF36B.tmp]My name is Ms. Gilbert, and I am so excited to have your child in my class this year!  I am looking forward to getting to know and work with you and your child!  This year is going to be the best one yet as we learn and grow together!

[bookmark: _GoBack]This 2025 –2026 school year, I will embark on my 15th year of teaching at Meadowbrook Elementary School.  I have taught Pre-K and Kindergarten, but teaching 1st Grade is my absolute favorite.  When I’m not doing schoolwork, I like to spend time with family and friends, eat out, and watch television. 
[image: C:\Users\gilbema\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\3E268BB1.tmp], I am requesting your help and support in order to create a working partnership to ensure the success of your child this school year.  Stay in the “know” and keep communication open by signing up for Class DoJo.  Please feel free to use Class Dojo to contact me when needed.  
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